
FOR A HEALTHY SOIL
Johan & Nyström x FAF Coffees

In addition to financing a sum to help kickstart the project, 
we will continue to contribute by donating 5 sek / €0.5 
per kilo we sell of our new Bob-o-link espresso. 

The project ”For a healthy soil” is based on a sustainable soil so that producers 
can get as good yield as possible year after year. Together with an agronomist, 
producers learn more about more efficient ways of working with their soil. 
This is a project sprung from a desire and a need from the producers and 
we as a roastery are very proud to be able to be a part of realizing this. 

The soil is analysed to better understand the condition it is in. Furthermore, the 
producers learn what other means there are to work with than chemical fertilizers 
for example. The aim is to help producers expand their knowledge to become less 
dependent on importing artificial substances that do not add value in the long run.

This project is an incentive where Johan & Nyström, FAF Coffees and the 
producers in the Bob-o-link project all together invest time and money to 
be able to work with the agronomist for as long as possible. The longer 
he can be there, the more producers can take part of his expertise.

Together with the producers, the agronomist will develop individual action 
plans. Every year FAF Coffees conducts analyses on its soil, which gives as all the 
tools needed to measure and see the ongoing development of the project. 


